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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

- Narita Airport Business Delegation visits Fiji 
 
In 2017, FBL partnered up with the Narita Airport Business Co Ltd (NAAB) to work together and 
address human resource issues pertinent to both countries. As a result of this partnership a NAAB 
delegation team of 11 people led by NAAB’s Executive Director, Mr Kenichi Katsuta visited Fiji 
from the 23rd of February and returned to the 26th of February 2019. 
 
The delegation chose Fiji as its destination for its Company holidays as well as the opportunity to sit 
with FBL Executives and Management during this time to continue dialogue on the employment 
opportunities for Fijians in Japan in the coming year(s). The discussions were around the possibility 
of FBL expanding its operations to provide Diploma level Japanese language courses in Fiji in order 
to meet the Japanese speaking level or skill for NAAB to allow for a smoother transition of the Fijian 
recruits into the Japanese working environment. 
 
The delegation was accorded a traditional Fijian welcome at the newly established Kava Up bar in 
Votualevu, Nadi as well as visited FBL’s campuses and local home stay families to familiarise 
themselves better with FBL’s operations here in Fiji. 
 
Executive Chairman Hiroshi Taniguchi said, “This was a great opportunity to showcase Fiji to the 
NAAB delegates so that it gives them a better understanding of Fiji as a nation as well as its people. 
We wish to continue our business partnership with NAAB to help the Fijian people with employment 
opportunities in Japan.” 
 
FBL sent three Fijian women to work at the Narita Airport in May last year and they have continued 
to support business at the Narita Airport. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
 
Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 
Executive Chairman       Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 


